
 

 

 

 

 
From May 10 to 14, 2021 

School daycare it’s here! 
 
Discover the treasure hidden at the heart of your school 
 
On the occasion of the Quebec School Daycare’s Week, from May 10 to 14, 
the Association québécoise de la garde scolaire invites parents, students and 
school partners to discover or rediscover a real treasure hidden at the heart 
of their school: the daycare service. 
 

The daycare service is a valuable educational service that pursues global development 

objectives and occupies an important place in the lives of the thousands of students 

who attend it. 

 

How can you be convinced? By following the clues! 

 

On the path to the daycare service, you will discover a living environment where each 

student can develop their strengths and talents by going through thousands of 

experiences that help them develop their skills, while combining learning and pleasure. 

 

You will find a place where all students are successful, no matter how well they do in 

school or whether they have special needs or not, which for many of them contributes 

to appreciating school and promotes academic perseverance. 

 

You will come across an open door to the community, an inclusive place that links 

school and home and welcomes parents, for whom it often represents the face of the 

school. 

 

Above all, you will meet a skilled and dedicated staff that guides the students in their 

journey and equips them a little more at each step of their personal adventure. The 

support of these passionate educators and technicians allows students to grow while 

opening up to others, learning environmental awareness, expressing themselves 

through creativity, moving and activating themselves and developing healthy habits. 

 

From May 10 to 14, help us reveal this hidden treasure by celebrating the significant 

contribution of the school daycare to the success of hundreds of thousands of 

students in Quebec. 

 


